
From: Catherine McNicoll
To: Tori Beth Black <ToriBethBlack@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/11/2018 10:52:50 AM
Subject: FW: Invitation for lunch

Invitation
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Flamini, Diane [mailto:diane.flamini@maec.es] 
 
Sent: Monday, July 09, 2018 12:58 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: Invitation for lunch
 
Good afternoon,
The Ambassador of Spain, Pedro Morenés would like to invite the Lt. Governor, Kevin Bryant, to a lunch on board the 
Spanish Naval Training ship, Juan Sebastian Elcano soon to be anchored in Charleston Harbor. The lunch will be on 
Sunday, July 15th at 1.30pm in the afternoon. It will be a small group of 10 people.
Do let me know if this is possible and I will send on the official invitation. In the meantime I am attaching 2 videos of 
the ship so as to give you a better idea of what a very special ship she is.
Best regards,
Diane Flamini
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5MQw_GNWIMo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3r4osJqww1o
 
Diane Flamini
Social Secretary
Embassy of Spain
2375 Pennsylvania Ave. NW. Washington DC 20037
Tfno:+1(202)728-2355 Fax;+1(202)887-5451
Email: diane.flamini@maec.es
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